Office of the Governor Telephone: (304) 558-2000

State Capitol Toll Free: 1-888-438-2731
1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East FAX: (304) 342-7025
Charleston, WV 25305 WWW.WVEOV.0rg

May 30, 2008

William V. DePaulo, Esq.
179 Summers St., Suite 232
Charleston, West Virginia 25301

Dear Mr. DePaulo:

I received your letter of May 27, 2008 concerning our response to your recent Freedom of
Information Act Request on behalf of the Sierra Club. We are evaluating your request for a Vaughn
index and will contact you soon regarding the same. In the meantime, please feel free to call if I may
be of assistance.

Sincerely,

nathan S. Deem
eputy General Counsel



